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Arms Minute l, 1957 

For example the trigger bow is still not large enough, the comb 
should be s]!.ghtly closer to the receiver to prevent the shooter's 
fingers from striking his nose, and the fore-end tip should be 
slightly thicker. 

In view o! these questions, it was agreed that Sales 
should retain the gun tor close examination and should then take 
the gun to Ilion tor consultation, in an attempt to incorporate 
in the next revision all or the desired sales features • 

Additional samples of ammunition in two bullet veights 
have been supplied by Brideeport Research and Development. On 
December 29, 1956, Arms Design released drawings based on a 
l+-groove barr~tor tool design and tool procurement. Delivery 
dates on the rlauired tooling have not yet been established, but 
it is antic~paf""ed that the slovest delivery 1'ill be on the chamber 
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